
 
 

School Council Meeting 
Tuesday 17th April 2018 

10am in HT’s office with Mrs Hudson 
 
The Playground 
This was an exciting meeting as it was announced to the School Council 
that the plan that had been decided by the children had been approved by 
the Governors at their recent meeting! 
 
The reps were shown a glossy poster of the final design of the playground 
and they were very pleased with it.  The company chosen to create the new 
design and install the new equipment are due to start work on Monday 14th 
May (and take a maximum of two weeks to complete).   
 
It was agreed that each rep would show their year group/class the poster so 
that everyone knew what was happening.  The poster would then be put up 
in the hall for all to see and parents/the wider community would be informed 
in the next newsletter which is uploaded onto the school’s website. 
 
3) Next meeting 
To be confirmed 


